
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
March 21st, 2019 

 
Time to locate those Baptismal Certificates!!  

Those receiving Confirmation must have them 

turned in by April 1.  Thanks 

 
Right to Life Contest  The 

theme this year is EVERYONE HAS A RIGHT 

TO LIVE.  Entries are being accepted from 

grade school, middle school and high school 

students for the 2019 Oregon Right to Life 

Education Foundation Oregon, Essay, Drawing and Video 

Contests.  For more information please contact the Parish 

Office (541-523-4521).  All entries must be in by March 1, 

2019.  Please note the date for turning in entries has been 

changed to March 1, 2019.                                                         

Sundays from 2—4 PM in the social hall. 
Please join the Knights of Columbus for a fun-

filled afternoon.  See you then! 

REMINDER:  February and March the Knights will 
be asking for donations for PENNIES FOR HEAVEN 

to support seminary students at Mount Angel 
Seminary. Our February breakfast will also be 

dedicated for that cause. Thanks in advance for 
your generous support. 

Altar Society Breakfasts are 

the BEST!! Please join us 

today after Mass for a truly 

delicious breakfast. 

March Duties: 

March 3rd, Coffee & donuts served by: Patty Bachman & 
Stephanie Petrucci 
March 17th, Coffee & donuts served by: Mary Ellen Dougherty 
& Jan Hufuagel 
March 24th, Breakfast served by: The Altar Society 
March 31st, Coffee & donuts served by: Mary Ellen Dougherty 
& Jan Hufuagel 
Albs: Julie Hicks 
Fonts: Heidi Wlodarczyk 
Thank you to  all the Alter Society  women who have 
volunteered to help out, you are truly appreciated. 
 
If you would like to join the Altar Society, green slips are in the 
back of the church, please fill one out and drop off in the office. 
We would love to have you! 
 
Lent is coming up and we will be serving Soup Suppers on the 
8th and 22nd of March and on April 5th.  If you can volunteer to 
help, please contact Jody Colton at 541-519-0162  

Collecting Palms for Lent 

We are collecting last years palms and there is a basket at 

the back of church for them. We will collect the palms up 

Welcome to St. Francis De Sales Cathedral Parish 

Please welcome our new parishioners, Brian & Sara Benjamin-Kennedy  

and their children, Drew Benjamin, Grace & Ruby Kennedy. 

A BIG THANK YOU!! 

I have always helped others and now that I am older, I find myself 

needing help. I want to thank Greg Woydziak who came and cut the 

limbs that I had. Then Ben Norton and his children, Clark, Connor, 

and Kate,  came last weekend and cut and stacked the wood I had left 

to cut.  A BIG THAK YOU TO ALL! Keep up the help. 

Norma Upmeyer 

The Office of Evangelization & 

Catechesis will hold a Town Hall 

Meeting on Saturday March 2nd 

from 2 to 4 PM (MST) at Blessed 

Sacrament Church, Ontario.  

Please join us as together we envision the future of 

evangelization and faith formation in our diocese.  If you 

can attend, please RSVP to the Diocesan Office at 541-388-

4004 ext. 1110.    

 

Father Suresh wants to be available 24/7 for his parishioner’s. You 

may reach him any time at 541-406-9104 


